
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

No.: R02/19/4219-4405 

Date: 27.02.2019 

 

Files coming from Registrar’s Office having Red Flag are important and 

urgent files, received normally from MHRD/UGC/Chancellor’s Office.  These 

should be addressed to on priority basis.  Hence, all Heads of 

Departments/Branches are requested to ensure that after the disposal of 

file/letter by the concerned Deptt./Branch, intimation in this regard should be 

sent in soft format to Mr. Jatinder Singh, Senior Assistant, O/o Registrar, at the 

following dedicated e-mail ID: -   

 

 Email ID:  regractiontaken@pu.ac.in    

 

               Sd/- 
         (Prof. Karamjeet Singh) 
            Registrar 

 
Issued to: - 
 

1. Chairpersons/Heads/Directors/Coordinators of Teaching Departments 
and Heads of all Non-teaching Departments for necessary action at their 

end. 
 
Copy to: - 

 
1. Vice Chancellor for kind information please. 

 


